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Office of Family and Faith Formation 
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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Chris Owens, Director 
Re:  Please add these announcements to your bulletins (English and Spanish Translation) 
Date:  Monday, April 1, 2019 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We would greatly appreciate if you 
could add these announcements to your bulletins and cycle them until the event date. If you have any questions, please contact the 
Office of Family and Faith Formation at 916-733-0177. New and updated announcements are highlighted in yellow! 
 

Post, Find and Share events on SacCatholic.com: Looking for another way to get the word out about your parish events? Register to 
post your event at www.SacCatholic.com and reach beyond the Sunday bulletin! 

 
Family & Respect Life Ministries 

Event Title 
Date 
Location 

*NEW* Rachel’s Vineyard Healing Retreat 
May 3-5, 2019  
Mercy Center Auburn, 535 Sacramento Street, Auburn, CA 95603 

Copy English Bulletin Text Below 
Those who choose abortion are our daughters, sons, husbands, wives, sisters, brothers, relatives, friends & 
members of our parish communities.  The impact and pain of abortion hurts - even years after the experience.  If 
you, or a loved one have been hurt by abortion, this weekend is for you!    Come and experience God’s healing 
love and forgiveness in a safe, nonjudgmental environment.  Open to men and women.  The cost is $225 per 
person and financial assistance is available to anyone who needs it.  Call Paula Segno or send an email for more 
information. (916) 733-0161 or projectrachel@scd.org .  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 

 

Event Title 
Date & Time 
Location 

DivoreCare Series 
Thursdays, beginning the week of February 21- May 16, 2019 from 7-9pm 
Library of SS. Peter & Paul Parish, 4450 Granite Drive, Rocklin, CA 95677 

Copy English Bulletin Text Below 
Suffering from a divorce, separation or end of a relationship? DivorceCare can help you through this troubling 
time by offering tools, coping skills and spiritual support from people who understand and care.  This 13-week 
series held on Thursday evenings from 7:00 to 9:00 pm in the Library of Ss. Peter and Paul Parish in Rocklin, 4450 
Granite Drive, begins on February 21st and runs through May 16th. The $30 cost includes your workbook. To 
register or for more information contact Corinne Lalanne at 916-765-1939 or clalanne@sbcglobal.net 

 
 

Lay Ministry Formation and Parish Support 
Event Title 
Date & Time 
Location 

*NEW* Basic Certification Renewal  
Beginning April 13, 2019 from 9:00am to 3:00pm 
Pastoral Center, 2110 Broadway, Sacramento, CA 95818 

Copy English Bulletin Text Below 
Are you a catechist or lay minister in need of renewing your basic certification? The Office of Family and Faith 
Formation is offering a renewal series at Pastoral Center located at 2110 Broadway in Sacramento. The three part 
series will cover Church History, Sacred Scripture, and Interculturated Faith. Don’t miss out on this opportunity, 
classes begin April 13th.  Register online at www.scd.org/basiccert For more information, please contact Teresa 
Donan at (916) 733-0132 or tdonan@scd.org  
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Event Title 
Date & Time 
Location 

*NEW* Renovación de Certificación Básica 
Empezando el 13 de abril del 2019 de las 9:00am a 3:00pm 
Centro Pastoral, 2110 Broadway, Sacramento, CA 95818 

Copy Spanish Bulletin Text Below 
¿Es usted un catequista o ministro laico que necesita renovar su certificación básica? La Oficina de Familia y 
Formación de Fe está ofreciendo una serie de renovación en el Centro Pastoral ubicado en 2110 Broadway en 
Sacramento. La serie de tres partes cubrirá Historia de la Iglesia, Sagradas Escritura y Fe Interculturada. No se 
pierda esta oportunidad, las clases comienzan el 13 de abril. Regístrese en línea en www.scd.org/basiccert Para 
obtener más información, comuníquese con Teresa Donan al (916) 733-0132 o tdonan@scd.org  
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